
 

Port Townsend High School Science II Students Present: 

Earth Summit 2017, 6:00 PM on May 16 
The future is in our hands! 
 Port Townsend High School Auditorium and Annex 

 

Science II students present the second annual Port Townsend High School Earth Summit. 

We begin the evening with a message from  Washington State Representative Mike 

Chapman.  As our representative, Mike Chapman works to protect the unique 

characteristics of our region and actively supports youth involvement in the environment 

and in politics.  He currently is supporting  Port Townsend High School students in their 

quest to place a Bottle Bill on the Washington State Ballot.  

The main event of the evening follows.  All students in Science II will present their findings 

on issues concerning Climate Change in concurrent sessions in Annex classrooms. They will 

be reporting on topics that include Ocean Acidification, Global Dimming, Sea Level Rise, 

Biodiversity, Loss of Glaciers, Extreme Weather, Deforestation and Emerging Diseases. 

Their presentations will include scholarly research, mathematical modeling and results of 

original lab explorations. 

We invite you to come and be motivated by Representative Chapman’s  passion for getting 

involved and inspired by  the fine work of our Science II students, and the hope they 

provide for real solutions! 

Question? Contact Lois Sherwood, lsherwood@ptschools.org 
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